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Marnoo PS is a Child Safe School    DATE:     26th October 2018 
 

 
 

Last night we had our first school council meeting and School family Get-together for 

Term 4. At the school council meeting the agenda items included: purchasing a school 

vehicle; Child Safe School audit report and Parents Club fundraising report. In regards to 

purchasing a school vehicle, the school council made the decision to purchase a vehicle for 

the purpose of transporting students. The type of vehicle to be purchased is likely to be a 

12 -13 seater. As well as being able to transport children to and from school, it would be 

used for facilitating the students involvement in learning programs with other schools and 

in camps and excursions. The school has enough in its budget to purchase the vehicle and 

the annual running costs would be met through combining contributions from the school; 

fundraising/donations and from the parents using the service to transport their children to 

and from school and to camps/excursions. An example of the type of vehicle to be 

purchased is pictured below.  

 
Last term the school had a Child Safe Standards audit. The school has satisfactorily met 

the legislated requirements. At the school council meeting the importance of all visitors to 

the school filling out the visitors book and all volunteers signing the Child Safe Code of 

Conduct was discussed. Also, all volunteers are required to provide to the school a copy of 

their Working With Children Check. If you volunteer at the school and haven’t yet 

provided me with a copy of your Working With Children Check and if you haven’t signed 

the Child Safe Code of Conduct (see attached to this newsletter), please do so at your 

earliest convenience.  

At the school council meeting we heard about the great fundraising achievements of the 

Parents Club. The current fundraising balance is sitting at $5055.99. The latest additions to 

the fundraising total included the Scratch and Support money returned from the Abary 

family which totalled $160.00 and the profits from the wedding catering which totalled 

$2,400. With more Scratch and Support money to be collected and with the cookie dough 

fundraiser underway the fundraising total will continue to climb! The Parents Club is 

currently fundraising for outdoor seating and tables.  

 

Grant Fiedler 

 

Principal’s Thoughts…….. Grant Fiedler – Principal 
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22nd October, 2018 

 

Olivia Zielinski 
 for  

 Achieving full marks for her 

spelling test and for having a 

great attitude towards her learning. 

Well done! 
  

 
 

 

 
  

 

¶ Thank you to Leanne Slee and 

Paul Zielinski for organising the 

food for the School Family Get-

together. Thank you also to Leanne 

for organising the food for the 

sleepover. Thank you to Ada and 

Claire for assisting with 

supervision at the sleepover. Thank 

you to Karina Polkinghorne for 

having the new school uniforms for 

parents to look at and order at the 

School Family Get-together. 

¶ Thank you to the Slee family for 

their work with maintaining our 

school grounds. 
 

School Notices 
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Marnoo Primary School  

2018  Diary dates  
 
 

 

 
Term 4 

 

 

Term 4 Dates: October 8 ς December 
21 

 
 

Important Dates for Term 4: 
 

TERM 4 :    

2nd Kinder Transition Day 8:55am ï 
1:45pm 

Monday 29th October All students Marnoo 

Parent/Teacher/Student Interviews Tuesday 30th October All students Marnoo 

Jeparit PS  4 Year School Review 
(Mr Fiedler) 

Wednesday 31st October Mr Fiedler Jeparit 

Wimmera Library Truck Thursday 1st November All students Marnoo 

Cricket Clinic Friday 2nd November All students Minyip 

Student Free Day (Report writing 
day) 

5th November No school this day 
for students 

Marnoo 

Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 6th November No school this day 
for students 

Marnoo 

MARC Van  Friday 9th November All students Marnoo 

Remembrance Day Service at 

Marnoo Cricket Ground gates 
followed by Cricket Clinic 

Friday 9th November Marnoo and 
Minyip students 

Marnoo 

3 rd  Kinder Transition Day  

(8:55am ï 3:15pm)  
Monday 12th November All students Marnoo 

Christmas Tree Exhibition 
performance 

Sunday 25th November All students who 
can make it 

Stawell Lutheran 
Church 1:30pm 

School Council Meeting/School 
Family Get-together 

Friday Nov 30th Councillors and 
school families 

Marnoo PS 

School Concert/Graduation Night Friday 7th December All welcome Marnoo PS 
7:30pm 
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LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING      
 

School Family Get-together 

 Mark 

performing Queenôs óBohemian Rhapsodyô  
 

Breakfast after our sleepover 

 

Enjoy your weekend!  


